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What have we been learning? 

This week we have been having a History week researching the famous Wright 
brothers and why they are remembered today. We read the text ‘Taking flight’ which 
told the story of the Wright brothers and we found out lots of fascinating facts. We 
recorded our facts onto planning sheets ready to use next week to write our own 

biographies. 

We have been learning about verb endings in grammar. The children wrote verbs for 
photos adding –ing for present tense and –ed for past tense. We will be applying 

these verb endings in our Wright brother biographies 

                

What amazing costumes the children dressed up in for World Book day! We took it in turns 
to guess which character each child had come and from which story. We looked fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 



 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we will be writing our own biographies 
all about the famous Wright brothers. 

 
In DT we will be looking closely at the flying 

designs of Leonardo Di Vinci to use as inspiration 
for our own flying invention designs. 

 
In music we will be continuing to compose our hot 

air balloon flying music. 
 

In maths we are going to be developing our 
multiplication skills counting in 5s. 

 
 

 
 

Project Outcome 
We would like to invite you into Jet class to 

help your child construct their own flying 
invention on FRIDAY 27th MARCH 2-3.30pm. 

We will be busy over the next few weeks 
exploring existing products, testing flying 

inventions and carefully designing our own 
flying creations ready to make.  

 
Home learning 

 
The children have been set a three week 
home learning challenge to construct their 

own hot air balloon and bring it into school by 
24.03.2020 for their music performance. 

 
 

Phonic screening meeting in Emerald 
class – Friday 13th March @ 9am. 

 
 

 


